GOVERNMENT OF ODISHA
General Administration & Public Grievance Department

o t

No.GAD-SERI-IAS-0003-2018- _é__—‘ |Cj] Q /AIS, Bhubaneswar, dated the 12 Feb, 2018
From:

Shri P.K. Biswal, IAS,
Additional Secretary to Government.

To

The Addl. Chief Secretaries to Govt. / Principal Secretaries to Gowt. /
Commissioner-cum-Secretaries (o Gout,,

Departments of Government.
EIC cum Secretary, Works Department
Sub:  Recommendation of Non-State Civil Service Officers for their consideration for

appointment to IAS of Odisha Cadre by selection during 2018 against the Select List -
2017.

Ref: This Department letter No.2068/AIS, dated 19.01.2018.

SirlMadam,

In continuation of this Department letter under reference, | am directed to say that
recommendation of names of eligible and willing NSCS officers working in or under your Department
as sought for therein is yet to reach this Department.

You are, therefore, requested to kindly look into the matter and ensure that the
recommendation, as above, is reached this Department latest by 09.03.2018 without further delay.

Yours faithfully,

15
Addl, Sed ry fo Govt,




